(Typewritten) (To Dr., T. R, Boggs)

7, Norham Gardens, Oxford.
April 13th, 1006,
Dear Boggs:

ves, I would like the pseudo-angina cases included. I hope to
send you the Gold Headed Cane before long. The copies are at the binders.
You were lucky to get the big edition of Sir Thomas, Copies have become
scarce,

We have to give up this house, unfortunately, July the lst, and I
hope to sail August 4th. Ve shall be about somewhere for July, and you
could put up at any time in my rooms ab Christ Church.

What an embarrassment of riches in the way of offers! I think
petween Boston and Chicago, you would be happier in the former place,
though Favill is a trump with whom you would be very happy. Mac has, I
suppose, already talked to you about some odds and ends for the System,
which I hope you will be able to undertake.

Sincerely yours,

W Osler
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